June 13, 1950

| Bm”' Fe law

General “uperintendent of Airports
The Port of New York Auvthority
Box #577, Hew York Airport Station
New York, New York

Dear Hervey:
Please accept my thanks for you and the other member

s of
the Committee permitting me to sit in on all the meetinge
in Miami last week, I learned a hell of a lot,

Do you have the information available on your rates and
charges, terms of leases, ete., regarding your concessicnaires?
If you have, I would appreciate receiving any of this that you
can send me,

We are looking forward to being your host in October,

¥ith best regards, I am,
Very truly yours,
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